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As a leader of Orthodoxy in Cincinnati and as one on the Presidium of the Union
of Orthodox Rabbis in the United States and Canada, I welcome to Cincinnati one of
our dear and beloved children, the delegates of Young Israel of America who are at-
tending the Midwestern convention in Cincinnati.

My most sincere and hearty greetings to all of you. My deepest blessings that
you have great success for the betterment of Torah true Judaism and Orthodoxy in
America. We need you to help us replant our trees of Eitz Hadaas which are de-
stroyed and in distress in the world.

Let us rebuild the institutions of Torah. Let us, American Jewry, be prepared
to carry the Mission to lead Orthodoxy in the world.

Yehi noam hashem bechal maashey yedeichem.
RABBI ELIEZER SILVER,

Chief Orthodox Rabbi,
Cincinnati, Ohio.
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